
Good evening, 

 

Just a quick update to say that the independent valuation of the pub was recently 
undertaken by MJD Hughes Ltd.  

 

Having now received a detailed report, members of the group met this evening to discuss its 
contents. It is very encouraging to read such supportive comments and we continue to move 
forward.   

 

We will be in touch shortly regarding the next steps but please contact us if you have any 
questions  - cockfieldvillagegroup@gmail.com 

 

Best wishes  

 

Cockfieldvillage Group   
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